
From: Jessica Morrison 

Sent: 13 November 2022 22:05 

To: Planning Planning 

Cc: Jack 

Subject: 2022/4017/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Sir / Madam  

 

Re: 50 Lamble Street planning application 

 

I am writing to express my concerns for the recent planning application for 50 Lamble 

Street.  

 

Objections are as follows: 

- the proposed elevations are out of alignment with the neighbouring properties on Lamble 

Street 

- windows of the line of terraced housing do not align 

- the roof line of the proposal doe not align with the adjacent properties in the terrace so is out 

of keeping with the street  

- our property will be overlooked but the roof terrace on 50 Lamble street  

- it is a very cramped plot and the 6sqm courtyard doesn’t provide outdoor space 

- loss of green space in the side plot and loss of habitat. Camden needs its green spaces and 

these should be retained wherever possible. No matter how small 

 

For the above reasons, I feel the proposal needs to be rejected and redesigned to be more 

appropriate for the street.  

 

Best regards 

Jessica  

Jessica Morrison 
Associate 
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